
iShare with Guest Author Kristin Germinario

2010 Teaching Fellow Kristin Germinario, a biology
teacher at Randolph High School (Randolph,
N.J.), wrote a piece that was featured in the April
7, 2014 issue of her school’s electronic
newsletter. In the piece, she writes about her
collaboration with the school’s instructional
coaches to foster literacy in the science
classroom. Read Kristin’s newsletter piece.

https://start.kstf.org/news/ishare-guest-author-kristin-germinario
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http://www.kstf.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/04/newsletter-piece.pdf

